
Vernon Park Primary School 
Carol Service - Years 3 to 6 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 

 
15th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Our Key Stage 2 Carol Service will take place at St Mary’s Church on Wednesday, 
20th December starting at 9.30am.  Please come and join us and take part in the 
carol singing. 
 
We will need parent helpers to accompany us on our walk to and from the Church 
for the rehearsal on Friday 15th December, leaving at 9am, and for the Carol Service 
on Wednesday 20th December, leaving at 9am.  Key Stage 1 children will be 
watching the rehearsal only on Friday 15th December from 10am.  We will therefore 
also require parent helpers to walk to and from the Church with Key Stage 1 children 
leaving at 9.30am.  Please complete the reply slip below and return it to your Child’s 
Class Teacher by Wednesday 13th December, if you are able to help with this. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the service.  Please could we remind you to turn 
off your mobile phone on entry to the Church. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Key Stage 2 Staff 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Vernon Park Primary School 
Carol Service - Years 3 to 6 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 

I will be able to help walk the children to St Mary’s Church and back to school after 
the rehearsal and service on the following dates.  Please tick all or any that apply. 

Friday 15th December, leaving 9am (Years 3 to 6)          
Friday 15th December, leaving 9.30am (Years 1 & 2)      
Wednesday 20th December, leaving 9am (Years 3 to 6)      
 
Name: _________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Child and Class:____________________________________ 
 
Signature:_________________________________________________ 

 


